
ATTENTION 

 
 

 

New York State Department of Health (NYS DOH) COVID-19 Antibody Testing Access 

 
 
 

All Health Care Workers 

If you answer YES to any of the questions below, 

you may be eligible to participate in NYS DOH 

COVID-19 Antibody Sampling and Testing. 
 
 

Are you a health care worker who worked 
directly with patients or in a patient care 

area and . . . 

• Was confirmed to have COVID-19? 

• Was suspected to have COVID-19 and was 
symptomatic, but never tested? 

• May have been exposed to COVID-19, but remained 
asymptomatic? 

Check your email. You may have received a request 

to be tested for COVID-19 antibodies. 

[Hospital name] is working with the NYS DOH Wadsworth Center to 

provide access to Antibody Sampling and Testing. The process is 

less than 15 minutes and requires only a finger stick. 

  


